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I understand that the labour government wishes to remove the requirement for ID when voting in
federal and state elections.  I strongly support the use of ID when attending the polling stations.  ID
is required in many instances these days including picking up a parcel from the Post office. 
Something as important as voting should surely require the same level of security.  Please
reconsider

Regards
Sheila Harrison
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